BreakthruGh

St Vincent's Family Service Center

March 2, 2004

Ms. Vicki Stoecklin
Mr. Randy White
White Hutchinson
4036 Baltimore

Kansas City MO 64111

Re: Our project.
Dear Vicki and Randy,

I want to thank you for your efforts on our project and tell you how enjoyable it
has been to have your assistance. As you know, we are building a 32,000 square foot
addition to our day care, with a rooftop playground and limited outdoor space. When
Sister Berta Sailer, our Director, and I attended your Early Childhood Design Institute,
we were already well into the process of designing our building. We both immediately
realized that we needed your expertise—both in the design of our outdoor spaces, and in
the day care itself.

Your prompt assistance and input with the infant and preschool classroom plans
prevented us from making several costly design mistakes. Your outdoor design process,
incorporating input from our staff, parents, and specialists in landscape and equipment
design, went very well and contributed to an excellent final product. This is a cramped,
challenging site and you were able to incorporate a wide range of play equipment,
structures and landscaping. We are very happy with the final product. We also
appreciate your donation of significant amounts of time in connection with the project.
We serve the families of the inner city of Kansas City Missouri, and every penny we keep
goes to our children’s needs. Above all, we appreciate your dedication to the needs of
children, and your advocacy for their right to receive high quality care in a healthy and
pleasant environment.

Very Truly yours,

S —

Steven P. Callahan
For Operation Breakthrough, Inc.
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